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Airport Management Notice 102/2017 
Annual Airfield Closures 

Date 
17th October 2017 
 

Effective  

6th November 2017 
 

 

Introduction 
This Notice is issued to inform all stakeholders of the planned annual closure of the Airfield for 

essential maintenance and the new taxiway Bravo tie in works to the Runway. 

 

Notification 
The Airfield will be closed for 27 nights during November 2017; the closures will be as follows: 

 

The Runway will be closed each night between 00:01-05:30 starting from Monday 6th 

November through to and including Saturday 2nd December.  

 

ATC Services 

There will be no ATC service available between 00:01 – 05:00.  

The Airfield will be closed to all aircraft movements and any towing; engine runs etc, will need 
to be undertaken outside of these hours.  

 

 

To view Airside Safety Documents  
go to www.lla.opscomsystems.com  
Log on using the following: 
User Name: ASC 
Password: ASC2015  

 

Authority 
Airport Manager 

It is a condition of use of London Luton Airport Operations Ltd (LLAOL) that all operators 

comply with Notices raised by LLAOL.  All employers are responsible for bringing the 

contents of this Notice to the attention of their employees. 

http://www.lla.opscomsystems.com/

